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Minutes for meeting April 12th 2022 

Present: Linda Thomasson, Rachel Jones, Maura McEvoy, Heather Taylor (Chair) Shelley Reid, Lee Hopper, Bronwyn Bernerius 

Apologies: Gabrielle Kerslake 

Confirmation of Previous: Minutes for 8th Feb 2022 accepted as true by Heather Taylor and Rachel Jones 

Business from previous meeting: 

1. Lactation Courses for members to attend (for list see minutes 8/2/2022). Heather will type up the names of the 
various courses together with how they are recognised and send this to Shelley who can put it on the ACNN 
webpage 

2. Scholarship: Heather noted that the SIG has an application which she is processing 
3. Newsletter: the group will try to find a member to write the next article which is due on the 1st May 2022 for the 

June Issue. Also, Maura has a case study which she is happy to write up for the issue after that due on the 1st August 
2022. Linda Thomasson has a case study she is happy to write up for the issue to be submitted 1st August 2022.The 
group would like to thank Rachel, Bronwyn, and Gabrielle for the article in the March issue. 

4. SIG in-service on the 14th June: Heather has confirmed Isabella Cameron (Dietician) from Westmead who will do a 
session. Topic is about additives to milk. Heather will confirm the official title, speaker bio and description for a flyer 
which will be sent to Shelley. This will also go to Facebook for advertising. 

5. Conference Planning: Thanks to Rachel for securing the GCUH team for our conference presentation on ‘Oral 
feeding for infants and children receiving nasal continuous positive airway pressure and high flow nasal cannula: a 
systematic review’ Rachel to contact Karen New to work out logistics. 

6. Infant Feeding SIG Flyers for Units: When the executive has examined the flyer it can then be sent on to members 
for advertising in their units. Heather noted that units might think about a dedicated ACNN information board. 

7. Annual Report: Being reviewed by the executive. 

New Business: None 

Business without Notice: None 

 

Meeting closed at 20:43 

Next Meeting: 14th June 2022 
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